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Ann Cole 

From: Ann Cole 

Sent: 
To: Katherine Fleming 

cc: 

Subject: RE: Progress Securities Application 

_____~-. . -~ 

Tuesday, October 28,2008 4:38 PM 

Michael Springer; Andrew Maurey; Cheryl Bulecza-Banks; Marshall Willis 

Thank you for this information. Unless otherwise instructed, this email will be placed in 
Docket Correspondence-Purties and Interested Persons, in Docket No. 080640-EI. 

From: Katherine Fleming 
Sent: Tuesday, October 28, 2008 4:13 PM 
To: Ann Cole 
Cc: Michael Springer; Andrew Maurey; Cheryl Bulecza-Banks; Marshall Willis 
Subject: MI: Progress Securities Application 

Please place the following email in the docket file for Docket No. 080640-EI. 

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns 

Thank you 

From: Stright, Lisa [mailto:Lisa.Stright@pgnmail.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, October 28,2008 10:49 AM 
To: Katherine Fleming; Burnett, John 
Cc: Michael Springer; Andrew Maurey; Marshall Willis; Cheryl Buleua-Banks 
Subject: RE: Progress Securities Application 

Katherine: 

The proposed language is correct and can be placed in the current recommendation. Thanks for the opportunity 
to review. I have also asked my internal folks who prepare the applications to add this language in future 
applications. 

Lisa Stright 
Regulatory Affairs Analyst - Legal Dept. 
Progress Energy Svc Co. 
106 E. College Ave., Suite 800 
Tallahassee, FL 32301 
Telephone: (850) 521-1425 direct line 

~~ lisa.stright@i&gnmaiI.com 

-----Original Message----- 
From: Katherine Fleming [mailto:KEFLEMIN@PSC.STATE.FL.US] 
Sent: Monday, October 27, 2008 3:16 PM 
To: Stright, Lisa; Burnett, John 
Cc: Michael Springer; Andrew Maurey; Marshall Willis; Cheryl Bulecza-Banks 
Subject: Progress Securities Application DOCUMENT HUYSER-CATL 
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In reviewing the Progress Securities application, staff would like Progress to confirm the accuracy 
of the following language that is to be placed in the current recommendation: 

In connection with this application, the Company confirms that the capital raised pursuant to this 
application will be used in connection with the activities of Progress Energy Florida, Inc. and not 
the unregulated activities of its affiliates. 

Please let me know if you have any questions or concems regarding this language. Also, staff 
proposes that Progress place this language in future securities applications. 

If you have any questions, feel free to contact me. 

Thank you, 

Katherine E. Fleming, Senior Attomey 
Office of the General Counsel 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone (850) 413-6218 
Fax (850) 413-6219 
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